
 

 

January 31, 2025 

 
Indicator 13: Notification of Compliance 

 

 

To: Homer Community Schools   
  
We have reviewed the Indicator 13 self-assessment data that was completed in 

October 2024.  As a result of the hard work of the staff, no additional action is 

needed.  Thank you for your work on behalf of transition aged students! 

  

 

Sincerely,      

     

Amy R. Rhone, Administrator/ State Director     

NDE Office of Special Education     

P.O. Box 94987     

Lincoln, NE 68509-4987     

531-207-9978     

amy.rhone@nebraska.gov 
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